September 11, 2010
This is a decision paper.

TO:  

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Nanette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  
Approval of matching funds for students to attend STAR TREK LIVE at the PAC
	DISCUSSION:
	     Arts For All provides all Hardin County Schools with a 50/50 subsidy match for transportation and admission expenses up to $500 per school per year to attend PAC events.  All applicants must prove that pre and post classroom activities connect this experience to curriculum studies.

     Due to low testing scores in the areas of math & science, HCS is seeking ways in which to make these subjects relevant and interesting to students.
     Mad Science’s STAR TREK LIVE will be performed at the PAC on Friday, October 15.  
     Eager to learn from Starfleet’s Captain Kirk and Vulcan science officer Spock, our audience of Star Fleet cadets anxiously assemble when suddenly, Earth comes under attack from alien forces, leaving its fate in the hands of our cadets.  The audience of cadets has to quickly learn the intricacies of living and working in space, modern space travel and the latest in communication and technology as they draw on the achievements of science in the 21st century.  It will require all their knowledge, ingenuity, logic and an exploration of science to discover what is happening and how to set things right before it’s too late in this thrilling, 60-minute journey of unrivaled audience interaction and exploration of real space-age technology.  Detailed study guide available at thepac.net.  Age appropriate for ages 11 and older.


	
	

	RECOMMENDATION:
	     I recommend that the Board approve the use of funds to match Arts For All subsidies for students to attend this PAC event.  The PAC can accommodate approximately 1,500 students for two performances at a cost of $6,000.  Estimated transportation costs for that many students would be approximately $2,000.  Subtracting Arts For All support from the admission and transportation expenses leaves a financial commitment of approximately $4,000 for the board.


	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	     I recommend that the Board approve the use of funds to match Arts For All funds for this PAC event.  Estimated commitment of $4,000.


